
Walton County Board of Commissioners 
Facilities/Risk Mgmt. Dept. 

 

 

303 South Hammond Dr. 

Suite 97 

Monroe, GA  30655 

(770) 267-1401 

 

 

TO: Rhonda Hawk County Clerk / Purchasing Director 

 

FROM: Hank Shirley 

 

Date: August 27, 2024 

 

RE: Metal Building for Livestock Barn 

 

Ms. Hawk, 

 

In accordance with the Walton Country Purchasing Policy, we have advertised a Request 

for Proposal to provide a Pre-engineered Metal Building for a Livestock Barn. 

 

This proposal is to furnish and install a 60' x 90' pre-engineered metal building, located at 

1208 Criswell Road, to be used as a livestock barn. 

 

We received eleven proposals. The Facilities Department has reviewed all the acceptable 

proposals and has determined that the proposal provided by Steelco Building Inc. best 

meets the RFP requirements. The Facilities Department has verified Steelco Building 

Inc’s experience and qualifications to our satisfaction. 

 

It is my recommendation that the Board of Commissioners accept the proposal by 

Steelco Building Inc. in the amount of $134,255.00 

 

 

 

Hank Shirley, Director 

Facilities/Risk Mgmt. Dept. 


